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We would like to ask you to help get the word out to students about applying for the two $4,000 ASLA Council of Fellows scholarships available in 2009. The scholarship fund was established in 2004 to aid outstanding students who would not otherwise have an opportunity to continue a professional degree program due to unmet financial need. 
It is administered by the Landscape Architecture Foundation (LAF), which also administers many other great scholarship opportunities.  The deadline is February 16 and details are online.
Hope you are enjoying a wonderful 2009!
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Ann Looper Pryor
Publisher, Landscape Architecture
Managing Director, Resource Development
